
 

 

The CBGMA general membership met Saturday, February 22, 2020, during convention at Glory 
Bound Baptist Church in Elmendorf, Texas. 
 
Chaplain Linda Carlson opened in prayer. 
 
Minutes of the February 16, 2019, general membership meeting were read by Secretary Emma 
Williams and approved as read following a motion by David Surginer and second by Katherine 
Ryals. 
 
The treasurer’s report leading to the current balance of $1,728.92 as of February 20, 2020, 
was read by Technology Director Jason Woods and accepted following a motion by Len Hutsell 
and second by John Holman. 
 
The current slate of officers and service reps of CBGMA was read by Chairman of the Board 
Len Hutsell. Those officers and service reps were reinstated following a motion by Len Hutsell 
and second by Katherine Ryals. 
 
Vice-president Larry Surginer reminded us of the useful information available on the web site. 
 
John Holman reported positive feedback on the singing at Howdy Ranch RV Park, and said they 
would like to begin quarterly singings, possibly beginning in March. 
 
David Surginer invited us to attend the fifth Sunday singings held at Daleville, Alabama. 
 
David Surginer presented the annual “Ugly Mug” Award to Jason Woods. 
 
The meeting adjourned following a motion by Katherine Ryals and second by Jason Woods. 


